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Comments: My family and I frequently hike and camp in the Great Burn area and are in favor of continues or

expanded protection of this area for future wildneress-type use, including non-motorized use. We are especially

concerned about illegal use of snowmobiles and e-bikes. I've encountered e-bikes during hunting season on

closed roads along the Fish Creek road, for example. These illegal activities undermine the quality of the

backcountry and generally lead to further abuse of our public forest lands. 


